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On behalf of the American Medical Rehabilitation Providers Association (AMRPA), we appreciate your consideration of our
comments regarding the proposed Inpatient Rehabilitation Facility Review Choice Demonstration.  Our significant and
numerous concerns are fully detailed in our comprehensive comment letter.  Please let us know if you have any questions
with respect to our response and recommendations.
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